SRR 52 A

Request for Supersede

Date: April 21, 2020
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: NOIKBN306; Granted on 04/20/20

To Whom It May Concern:

We -
e regret to inform you that due to marketing information concern, we have su

To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede the
exhibit described as label & label location.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

St

Robert Lu/ Project Manager
T: +886-3-553-5565 ext.6904
F: +886-3-553-5552

E: robert lu@®netronixinc.com
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